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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Vern <byron971sc@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 3:15 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Concerns Regarding Rail Trail

To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I voted for Rail Trail, and it passed by a great majority. It saddens that now a minority is holding up the 
construction of it. I feel very powerless that vote does not seem to count in this county. I do not understand what 
and why this is happening and would love to have an answer to this. I am writing this hoping that you will 
respect the decision of the voters. Please share with me the reason why you will not respect the will of the 
voters.  
 
Thank you, 
Vernon Caron 
 
verncaron.com 


